
 

 

 

 

   Friday 24th March 2023 

 

 

 

Nursery - 89.9% RecepƟon - 97.6% Year 1 - 95.3% Year 2 - 94.8% 

Year 3 - 94.0% Year 4 - 96.8% Year 5 - 94.0% Year 6 - 97.9% 

ABOVE school target of 96% BELOW school target of 96% 
School AƩendance target is set at 96% or above.  
Well done to all classes wo have achieved this.                                         

Whole School AƩendance: 95.0% 
Key: 

  Sacramental Programme 

Children who are on the 
Sacramental Programme will     
receive the  Sacrament of            
ReconciliaƟon on Thursday 30th 
March at 6pm at   St Malachy’s 
Church  

           Art Day 

Wed  29th March - Year 3 

Please send children to school in old clothes 
that you don’t mind them geƫng messy. 

 

 
Nursery Parental Workshop 

Nursery Parents are invited to aƩend a 
Parental Workshop on Monday 3rd April 
to make a canvas with their child  

Session starts at 9am - approx 1 hr long 

 Decorate an Egg 

Children in Years 3 to 6 are being 
sent home with  polystyrene egg for 
them to decorate.                              
Prizes will be awarded for best     
decorated eggs.                                                            
Please bring entries in                    
NO LATER THAN Monday 3rd April  

 Parents Evening Booking Reminder 

Parents Evening is taking place on Wednesday 29th March for all children.  The booking system is now open.  Please go to 
Parentapp, click CONTENT at the boƩom of the home page and your will see Parents Evening which you can then select a          
suitable Ɵme.  If you haven't yet signed up to ParentApp and require assistance please contact the school office. 

AŌerschool Clubs have now finished for this 
term.  LeƩers will be sent out next term to 

select a new club. 

AŌerschool Clubs                                                                             

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

We are asking all children in Years Nursery, RecepƟon, Year 1 and Year 2 to make an 
Easter  Bonnet for our  Easter Bonnet Parade on Wednesday 5th April.  

There shall be prizes for 
the winners and       

chocolate treats for all 

who enter.   

All Parents / Carers from Years 
Nursery to Year 2 are  welcome 
to join us for the parade in the 

school hall at 9am. 

When bringing your child to school please ensure you wait with them unƟl they 
enter school when the gate opens at 8.45am.  We have noƟced some children 
are being leŌ unaƩended on the school grounds which isn't acceptable or safe. 

Arrival to school  

Mass is taking place on     
Monday 27th March at 
9.15am for  anyone who wishes to 
aƩend. 

Easter Mass  
Years 4 & 5 will be going to Our Lady’s for 

a transiƟon day on Mon 27th March to           
experience a day in high school. 

Our Lady’s TransiƟon Day  
On the last day of school all children 

will take part in an Easter Egg Hunt and 
be able to play on the inflatables.  

Last Day of School - Wed 5th Apr  


